Firstly, on behalf of the Trust | want to pay tribute to John Dalziel who died recently. John
joined the Trust over 18 years ago and had been a member of our committee for almost as
many years. He took on a number of different roles at various times including being our
treasurer, vice chairman, chairman and, events secretary. John was great at getting things
done, for example booking interesting speakers for our meetings and then going on to
making posters and ensuring they were to be seen around the parish. And then, if need be,
ensuring various bits of ‘kit’ at the village hall were available & in working order. We will miss
his good humour and ‘can do attitude’ together with his thoughtful contributions to

discussions at our committee meetings, and his steadfast support.



